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Hello, I hope everyone is enjoying his or her summer! Football will be starting before you 
know it, so the Gridiron has been busy trying to prepare for the upcoming season.  
The Gridiron will be holding a raffle this year to raise much-needed funds for the team. 
The tickets will sell for $5 each or a book of 10 for $40.  
                           
1st prize: $1,000 cash 
2nd prize: 4 Red Sox tickets to the Sept. 5 game against Tampa Bay  
                 (5th row next to the on deck circle, $400 value)                           
3rd prize:  $250 cash 
 
Tickets will be handed out to the players at the team meeting and physical day on July 
31. Coach Kummer will email the boys with more information on this meeting. We are 
asking that each player sell at least 10 tickets. Mike Rayburg will be handing out tickets 
to the players and will be at Captains practice each Wednesday to collect any money 
that the boys have collected and to give out more tickets. If anyone would like more 
tickets or has any questions they can reach Mike at (508) 643-3928 or his cell at (781) 
603-2262. The raffle will be drawn at the team picnic on August 19th. This could be a 
real moneymaker for the team and while we are asking the boys to sell the tickets, 
parents please feel free to bring them to work. Everyone likes money and the RED SOX 
so they should be pretty easy to sell! 
 
In addition, the top 3 ticket sellers will receive $100 off the cost of attending camp this 
year! 
 
Upcoming Events 
  
JULY 
July 13th through August 8th – Team Fundraiser Month at Modell’s Sporting Goods, 
South Attleboro – We are teaming up with NAJF to increase our rewards. 
 Please see Coach Kummer NOW for your 10% anything in the store coupon. This 
coupon can be used on MULTIPLE purchases during this time period so please hang 
onto it. We receive 5% back from Modell’s after we have reached $1500.00 in Sales. 
Anyone in your family can use these, you do not have to be a member of the football 
team. 
July 31 - Mandatory team meeting and physicals (watch for email from Coach Kummer 
for details and time) 
Raffle tickets will be handed out to boys. 



               
AUGUST  
August 1 - Captain’s practice starts 6:00pm on field. Will be held on Mondays, 
Wednesdays and Fridays. 
 
 
August 19th -Team cookout at Lake Pearl (more information will follow from Captains 
moms), Gridiron will be there with tee shirts for sale, last minute 
raffle tickets, gridiron membership forms and tickets for Comedy Night, so 
bring your checkbook! 
August TBA - Parents information night  
August 20 - Mandatory practice begins (time to be determined) 
August 26 - Team leaves for camp 
August 30 - Home from camp. Scrimmage vs. Tauton at Community Field. 
 
SEPTEMBER 
September 29 - Comedy Night and Auction at Plainridge Racecourse (we are looking for 
raffle items, if anyone would like to make a donation please call Lisa Courtney at 
(508) 695-1262 we are looking for all types of items (gift cards, gift baskets, 
 Sports tickets, no item is too small or too large. THANKS! 
 
 


